From: Libby Foot

Sent: Thursday, 4 June 2020 10:23 AM
To: IPCN Enquiries Mailbox
Subject: Brandy Hill quarry extension

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

To whom it may concern, our family has been living in Nelson’s Plains for over 100 yrs. We are extremely concerned
about the speed limits along seaham rd let alone when these fully loaded quarry trucks start to thunder along past
our driveways. We have to cross cattle over the road and drive our cattle truck and tractors in and out of gateways,
so are worried about the traffic and trucks now travelling at 90kls being able to do this safely. Also the Hinton rd
turn off Seaham rd ,is already a dangerous intersection many near misses and accidents over the years, so if the
number of trucks is to be increased then the speed limits should be decreased otherwise that intersection is a
disaster waiting to happen. Regards Geoff and Libby Foot
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